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Gautho, Julia

From: Bonnie Sawyer <ishallbefreeno10@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 5:57 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Boat & Bait on the wharf.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I’m writing in favor of allowing Boat & Bait to continue renting small fishing boats off the wharf. We 
enjoyed being able to tootle around the bay enjoying the area from the ocean.  
I would be greatly disappointed if the boats off the pier were no longer available. They were reasonably 
priced too.  
My husband would drive and turn off the little motor and I would row, it’s a blast. We loved being out in 
the ocean. This is the only place where we could do this.  
Please, I urge you to allow the boat rental place to remain on the pier. 
 
 
To Thine Own Self Be True 
Sincerely, 
Jan Mehl & Bonnie 


